
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Dear	parents	and	carers,        13th	March	2023	
	
	
Update:	Cancellation	of	industrial/strike	action	
	
Good	afternoon.	Following	further	discussion	between	Welsh	Government	and	an	improved	offer,	
the	NEU	have	released	a	statement	that	states	“the	Executive	have	agrees	to	suspend	the	strike	
action	for	all	members	in	Wales	notified	for	the	15	&	16	March”.	
	
Therefore,	school	will	be	open	to	all	pupils	and	staff	as	normal	on	Wednesday	15th	and	Thursday	
16th		March.	
	
	
Thank	you	for	your	ongoing	support.	
	
	
Kind	regards	
	
	
Dave	Williams	
	


